
Greenville Beautification Committee 
Meeting:  Tuesday, August 20, 2019 
 

Attendees:  Cookie Shahmehri, Rick Miller, Darryl Markaverich, Judy Wilkins, Adam Mueller, 
Jim Lambert 

 

• 6:37   Meeting called to order.  

• Secretary’s report accepted.  Thank you, Jim, for writing up. 

• Treasurer’s report accepted.  We sold some more shirts. 

• Secretary needs to post minutes on the Greenville website, under Beautification 
and on the Beautification website on Facebook, as soon as he learns how!  Deb 
S. help? 

• Letters.  We didn’t write the letters, so will have to do it the next meeting. 

• Banners.  Things are a little confusing, as we have bounced back and forth on 
what we want to get, depending on who is at the meeting.  We have $1200 to 
spend on banners.   We have a design (the Greenville Welcome signs) that we 
want to use, but we aren’t sure how it will be laid out, ie. if the letters will be too 
small and not fit properly on the banner we want. Maybe we need some 
professional to do this?  We are also not exactly sure if we are getting the 12X18 
or the 18x36.  We need to look at other town’s banners, get the size and then 
decide what we want.  If we get the larger banners, we will need new mounting 
brackets which are costly.  However, we can always go with fewer than 10 
banners to keep the cost around $1200. We are all very frustrated that we can’t 
seem to get this idea going! 

• Bridge Flower Boxes.  Jim repaired the boxes before Memorial Day and 
repainted them.  Thanks, Jim.  The boxes are at least 8-9 years old, so we will 
need to shortly replace them.  We probably need to switch to a plastic product, 
like our town road signs (composite material)?  Possibly we can take one of the 
boxes down to get the curvature of the top of the bridge, in order to construct four 
new ones over the winter.  

• Cobblestones.  Darryl has picked up around 160 cobblestones but Jim’s 
estimate is that we will need 250.  Either get your chisel out, Darryl, or pick up 
some more.  This fall we will lay them out around the front lawn, when it is cooler.   

• Garden Plots.  We need to keep our plots weeded, if we want to come off 
looking good, so everyone get busy.  However, we have a problem.  The King 
House Plot now has no one responsible for it, as does the Laundromat Plot.  Can 
someone without a plot take one on? 

• Christmas Boxes under tree.  Jason says we can build some, but let’s just 
order some, hopefully now, so we can maybe get a discount? 

• Member List.   
This is Rick’s responsibility.  He needs to check on changes first before 
distributing and make appropriate corrections, so let him know of any errors. 

• Greenville Old Home Day.  It is happening this weekend and there are a lot of 
activities planned.  Please try to participate if at all possible.  This is our second 
one and we need to support this if we want it to continue. 

• Next meeting is Tuesday, September 17, 6:30, Library. 

• Adjourned at 7:42. 
 

Rick Miller, 8/22/19 


